16th October 2015

Dear pupils, staff, family and friends of Mowbray Primary School,

| wanted to write to you all, to personally Thank you for the support you have given to the
children at the NSPCC/ChildLine in raising money and awareness with your family and
friends.

The generosity shown by everyone who sponsored a child resulted in the fantastic sum of

£632.80

being raised, which is amazing by anyone’s standards. But when a large amount like this is
raised at a time of such economic doom and gloom, when many of us are experiencing
greater than normal financial pressures, it makes me feel very proud indeed and | cannot
thank you enough.

The NSPCC's purpose is to end cruelty to children. Its vision is of a society where all
children are loved, valued and able to fulfil their potential. ChildLine, a service within the
NSPCC, is the UK’s free, 24-hour helpline for children in danger or distress and last year
received 2.3 million calls. Trained volunteer counsellors comfort, advise and protect
children and young people.

The money you have raised will mean that we can continue our work to help and protect
vulnerable children right here in our own community and | personally cannot think of a
better gift you could have made.

A certificate and letter of thanks will be arriving in school very shortly from our national
centre in London. Many thanks once again.

Warmest wishes,

Lisa Jones
NSPCC Schools Organiser, North
Tel: 01670 862436 email: lisajones@nspcc.org.uk

The Child's Voice Appeal - Let no cry go unheard

When a child needs help, ChildLine and the NSPCC Helpline may be their only hope. Make sure
their cries are heard by giving whatever you can to the Child's VVoice Appeal.

If you have any concerns about a child or young person, you can call the NSPCC Helpline on
0808 800 5000. Children and young people can call ChildLine confidentially on 0800 1111 to
find out more about how to seek help.



